VIG: Notice on changing address of the Company’s branch
On 25 February 2019, Vietnam Industrial & Commercial Securities Corporation announced a notice on changing address of the Company’s branch as follows:

On 25 February 2019, we received the Decision No. 133/QD-UBCK from State Security Commission on amending decision on establishment of branch, which is a security company as follows:

Changing address of Hanoi branch: 8th floor, Tower B, Song Da Building, Pham Hung Street, My Dinh 1 Ward, Nam Tu Liem, Hanoi
